
VILLAGE OF FREEVILLE 

FIRE AND GARBAGE CONTRACTS 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing was held on April 1, 2019 at the Village Hall to discuss the Fire and Garbage 

contracts for fiscal year 2019-2020 

 

Present: Mayor David Fogel, Trustees Jason Cuykendall, Diana Radford, and Miles 

McCarty, Clerk-Treasurer Virginia Mott, WB Strong Fire Dept-David Johnson, 

President and Nelson Mead, Deputy Chief. 

 

The hearing was called to order at 7:20 pm by Mayor Fogel. 

 

For the fiscal year 2019-2020 the W.B. Strong Fire Department contract is for the amount of 

$10,750.00 for fire protection in the Village of Freeville. This amount is consistent with the 

$250.00 annual increase. 

 

There is a 19 month Garbage Contract between Alternative Waste Services and the Village from 

06/01/2018 -05/31/2020. The contract amount for regular pickup within the Village limits was 

$11,748.00/year at the monthly rate of $979.00. The fees for disposal (tipping fees) will be 

covered by the tags purchased by residents.  The fee will be $10.00 per sheet for 12/20lb tags.   

 

The two representatives from the Fire Dept, David Johnson and Nelson Mead discussed the 

recruitment drive that the Fire Department is conducting.  They spoke about the number of calls 

that the Dept responded to last year. 

 

There were no comments from the public. 

 

Motion was made by Trustee Cuykendall, seconded by Trustee Radford, all members present 

voted aye and the motion carried to adjourn the meeting at 7:37 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

Virginia Mott 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 


